
The Curtin Student Guild will be holding a referendum between Tuesday 22nd March
and Thursday 24th March 2022, asking enrolled Curtin students “Do you agree that
the Curtin Student Guild should remain a member of the National Union of Students
Incorporated?”

IN PERSON POLLING*

In person polling will take place at the Bentley campus between 10.00 am and 4.00 pm from Tuesday
22 March 2022 to Thursday 24 March 2022 inclusive.

POSTAL VOTING**

Curtin students will be emailed with details on how to request a postal vote. Requests for postal voting
must be received by the Returning Officer no later than 12:00 noon Tuesday 15 March 2022.
Completed ballot papers must be received by the Returning Officer by the close of poll, 4.00 pm
Thursday 24 March 2022 to be included in the count.

Kelly Dansie
RETURNING OFFICER
Mobile: 0460 292 110
Email: NPro_curtin@elections.wa.gov.au
21 February 2022

* At the discretion of the Returning Officer, the in person polling period may be reduced and/or not take place due
to Covid related impacts.
** At the discretion of the Returning Officer, the dates for requesting and submitting postal votes may be extended
due to Covid related impacts.
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